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[bookmark: _GoBack]April Referendum Question: Banning Zuckerbucks for Good
Over the past couple of weeks I have been receiving a variety of questions regarding the referendum question on the April 2nd ballot. I wanted to take this time to explain what this question is so everyone is in the know!

In the 2020 election, Facebook CEO Mark Zuckerburg funneled north of $400 million into various out-of-state local, state, and federal elections. This money was used to drive Democrats to the polls and the data backs this up. I think it’s absolutely wrong that out-of-state money can be used to effect in-state elections. 

$10 million in Zuckerbucks was used in Wisconsin. $8.5 million of that was used in Madison. Milwaukee, Green Bay, Racine, and Kenosha. The Democrats obviously want this stream of money to continue because it helps them with their campaigns and with their power-hungry struggle to be in the majority. 

27 states have already banned this type of foreign money being utilized in statewide elections. The people who should have a true say over state matters are those that live in the state, not out of it. Banning Zuckerbucks in Wisconsin would be a monumental step in the right direction in allowing our state to not be run by corrupt, ideological machines such as Facebook, Google, and Hollywood. 

On April 2nd, everyone will have the chance to vote on a new constitutional amendment that would ban the use of private money in elections. People who are not from our state don’t know our issues and our needs so they should not be directing our state how to run by funneling money into campaigns. 

I think it tears of the fabric of the Wisconsin Constitution and election integrity as a whole when we let non-Wisconsinites tell us what is important. I look forward to hearing your opinions on April 2nd. 

As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns at Rep.Pronschinske@legis.wi.gov.
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